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From the Desk of Mrs. Constable 
I hope everyone has a wonderful Easter Weekend.  

On April 10th we will recognize International Day of Pink. We will all try to wear anything and 

everything we can to show our support against all types of bullying. 

I am pleased to inform you that all staff were able to re-schedule their “electives day” trips to 

May 1st.  We look forward to an exciting day for all.  

Thanks so much 

Mrs. S. Constable 

 

 

Glen Brae Supports the Around the Bay  
A very special thank you to Mrs. Sindall, Mlle Uhrig and our Glen Brae parent and student 
volunteers for braving the cold and unexpected snow on Sunday March 31st and supporting 
the Around the Bay runners. The positive cheers, encouragement and distribution of water 
and Gatorade is so appreciated by all those involved in running the race.  

 

 

 

 

Cell Phones 

At Glen Brae, students are not permitted to use their cell phones during instructional time. 

Please do not call or text your child during the instructional day. If you need to reach your child 

please call the school at 905 560 6732.  
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Parking in front of the school. 

Please abide by the parking signs in front of the school. Due to complaints from our neighbors, 

By Law officers will be monitoring the area and will ticket cars who are parked or stopped in a 

“no stopping” or “no parking” zone.  

 

 

Dress Code 

As the warmer weather arrives please make sure that your child abides by the dress code 

protocol at Glen Brae. No undergarments are to be visible. No shirts bearing the midriff are 

permitted. Please remember that any writing or logos on garments must be acceptable for 

school.  

 

At Glen Brae, all students belong to lunch “House” where they dine with students from all 

grades. Each house is involved in a points system. The winning house has a very special prize at 

the end of school year.  

Which house is winning so far?? 

1st Place – Kodiak (Still in the lead!) 

2nd Place - Makwa 

3rd Place – Nanuk 

Keep earning those tokens students! 

 

 

 

Please scroll down to see the April Calendar 
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April 2018 Calendar 

 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 
April 1 
 
Junior Boys and 
Girls basketball 
games at Mountain 
view 
 
 

April 2 
 
 
World Autism Day – 
Wear Blue today 

April 3 
 
Junior Boys and 
Girls basketball 
games at Glen Brae 
 
Pizza Day 
 
 

April 4 
 
Grade 6 Enrichment 
program 
 
 

April 5 
 
Glen Brae Spirit 
Day – Twin Day 

April 8 
 
Band fest at 
Sherwood High 
School – Mrs. 
D’Costa and Mrs. 
Zavarella attending 

April 9 
 
 
 

April 10 
 
International Day of 
Pink 
 
Junior Girls 
basketball game at 
Glen Brae 
 
Pizza Day 

April 11 
 
School IPRC 
Meetings today. 
Thanks to parents 
for attending.  
 

April 12 

April 15 April 16 
 
Lockdown practice 
today with Officer 
Masters.  

April 17 
 
Pizza Day 
 
 

April 18 
 
Spring Dance – Last 
Dance of the year – 
1:00 – 3:00 p.m. - 
$5.00 

April 19 
 
Good Friday – No 
School today 

April 22 
 
Easter Monday – 
No School Today 
 
Earth Day 

April 23 
 
 

April 24 
 
Pizza Day 
 
 

April 25 
 
 

April 26 
 
 

April 29 April 30 May 1 
 
Electives Day! 

  

mailto:glenbrae@hwdsb.on.ca


 50 Secord Drive  
Hamilton, Ontario  L8K 3W7 
Phone: 905.560.6732 
Fax: 905.560.2571 
 

EMAIL: glenbrae@hwdsb.on.ca 
PRINCIPAL: Mrs. S. Constable  
Office Administrator – Mrs. J. Hallas 
www.hwdsb.on.ca/glenbrae 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:glenbrae@hwdsb.on.ca

